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In a matter of days, many students
will be leaving Camden Military Acad-
emy. It will be the last time they have
to pack their bags here at school. They
will be leaving with only the memories
they have, whether they be good or
bad.
CMA might have taught its seniors

the academic work that they were sup-
posed to have learned, but how were
their lives influenced? Not only were
we sent here to learn, but a young
mind is also influenced by everything
that he is exposed to at this age.
As each and every senior leaves this

academy, he can only say that he
made what he did out of himself by the
eHorts that he expended. This was left
entirely to the student. Camden Mili-
tary Academy is here for the student
to make whatever he wants to out of
it. He can make his mistakes or he can
make his breaks.
As we leave Camden Military Acad-

emy, we can see the hard road ahead.
If we take each problem in life as il
comes, we can prevail.


